
  
  

 
    

  
 

  

  

 

         
 

               
            
    

             
        

             
             

          

                
              

               

            
              

       

               
     

                
            

      

   
  

               

           



                
     

                
     

              
             

               
              

                   
           

                    
              

                  
                

                 

                   
  

                 

                 
    

                 
                

     

                 
                 

                  
         

               
                   
   

          

               



          

           

                  
               

                

               
              

                 
          

                
                

                
              

   

 

               
    

        

                  
              

                     
             

  

       

            
    

               
            

         

                 



            

             

              
   

              

              

             

                   
                 

     

              
  

              
                 

    

             
             

           

              

             
          

               
               
             

              

               
               
     



Conclusion

The lack of legislation to protect the Australian dairy industry from multi-national corporations will
result in the end of the dairy industry as we know it.

As mentioned in the above, through a combination of retail dominance and predatory pricing, major
super-market chains are forcing branded milk off the shelves and replacing it with home-branded milk.

This increase in home-branded milk has significantly reduced returns to the Australian dairy industry
and the 100,000 people employed by the industry.

Many small and medium sized dairies have already been affected by the Coles price cut. They have
incurred losses and have had to sell stock to survive. It is expected many local dairies will cease
operations entirely.

Regulation through legislation is required to protect the dairy industry, and the Government needs to
act on this inquiry before further damage is done.

I thank the committee for taking the time to read this submission, and I hope my concerns, and the
concerns of the WA dairy industry, are taken into account during this process.

Yours sincerely

TONY CROOK

(...)




